
 
 
 

 

15 October 2018 
 
 
Patrick M. Goyet CERTIFIED MAIL 
Rio Linda/Elverta Community Water District 91 7199 9991 7035 8419 6540 
730 L Street  
Rio Linda, CA 95673      EMAIL: pgoyet@rlecwd.com 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0074-081, RIO LINDA, ELVERTA COMMUNITY WATER 
DISTRICT WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE PROJECT; SACRAMENTO COUNTY 
 
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) staff has 
been notified that the Rio Linda/Elverta Community Water District (District) has been issued a 
Notice of Applicability implementing regulatory coverage under the Statewide Drinking Water 
System Discharge Permit, State Water Resources Control Board Order 2014-0194-DWQ, with 
an effective date of 6 April 2016.  Your submittal package and Notice of Intent for the Statewide 
Drinking Water System Discharge Permit serves as a request for termination of coverage under 
Central Valley Water Board’s Low Threat General Waste Discharge Requirements Order 
R5-2013-0074.   
 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage under Low Threat General Order 
R5-2013-0074-081 (WDID No. 5A34NP00076) is hereby terminated as of 6 April 2018.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kari Holmes at (916) 464-4848 or 
kari.holmes@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ADAM LAPUTZ FOR 
 
 
Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: Peter Kozelka, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
 Afrooz Farsimadan, Division of Water Quality, State Water Board, Sacramento (email 

only) 
 


